
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Message from Mrs Talbot: 
What a lovely week we've had! We all had the most wonderful experience at the Panto, every child loved it (even if some are 

a little too cool to admit it) and it was so special to see children on the edge of their seats, singing and dancing along! In 
addition to this, we were treated to the most wonderful nativity performances of 'Hey Ewe', with exceptional singing and 
acting from our youngest children in Key Stage 1. Throughout school, there's been a buzz of craft and design and technology 

as children create their lovely cards and calendars that are our annual offering - something to look forward to receiving next 
week! 
 

 
So with our last full week of the year complete, we have just 3 days ahead of us next week and look forward to Christmas 
dinner, Christmas jumpers (£1 donations to get to us to our panto fundraising target) and carol singing - all on Tuesday! 
Phew! 
   
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Mrs Talbot - Headteacher 
  
Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Dinner is being held on Tuesday 19th December, if you have not ordered your child’s Christmas dinner please do 

so this weekend. This is also our Christmas Jumper Day, children can wear Christmas themes jumpers, tops, leggings, 
dresses etc. with a £1 donation toward the cost of our panto trip. 
 

 
Forty Foot Road Closure 
I'm sure most of you are already aware but the Forty Foot river bank road will be shut from the 15th January until the 15th 
March from the Doddington Road junction to Puddock Road junction. For those that travel that direction each day please 
start planning your journey and travelling times ready for January.  
 

 
Premier Sports After School Club 
Premier Sports will be starting Dodgeball on Thursday 11th January. All the information and booking details are attached.    
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Kind Regards 

  
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary  
  

Important Dates: 
 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Dinner  

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Owls and Swans Carols 2.45pm 

Thursday 21st December- Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January                                     INSET DAY- No children in School 

Friday 5th January                                         INSET DAY- No children in school 

Monday 12th- 14th February                           Swans Burwell Residential Visit 

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February    Half Term 

Friday 29th March- Friday 12th April                Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April                                          INSET DAY- No children in school 

Wednesday 17th April                                     Bikeability Level 1- Owls Class 

Monday 6th May                                             Bank Holiday 



Monday 13th- Friday 17th May                    Year 6 SAT's 

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May                  Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June                                           Heights & Weights Measurements YR & YR6 

Wednesday 5th June                                       Vision Screening YR 

Monday 22nd July                                           INSET DAY- No children in school 

Tuesday 23rd July- Friday 30th August              Summer Holidays 

 

 


